
                      Reminder 

 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Photogrammetrists, Archaeologists, Architects, Conservationists and anyone interested in 
the study, documentation and protection of Cultural Heritage, 
 
As you probably know, Athens will have the pleasure to host, from 1 to 6 October 2007, 
the XI International CIPA Symposium with the general theme “AntiCIPAting the Future 
of the Cultural Past”, which will take place in the inspiring setting of the historic 
Zappeion Exhibition Centre in our city’s National Garden.  
 
In the website of the Symposium 
 

http://www.survey.ntua.gr/hosted/cipathens_2007
 
you will find all relevant information regarding the event, the technical the social 
programmes, the venue, accommodation etc., but also information about registration, 
important dates and Abstract submission. Should you have any additional inquiries, 
please do not hesitate to contact the Secretariat or the Organizing Committee. 
 
We expect you and we welcome you all, 
 
On behalf of the Organizers 
 

http://www.survey.ntua.gr/hosted/cipathens_2007

